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Comments: I am writing to voice my concerns with Targhee's proposed expansion.  Please consider the amount

of wilderness that is literally right next to south bowl and how the noise will impact wildlife; this is wintering ground

for elk, deer, moose and sheep.  In addition, the resort does not even have enough parking or road capability for

the people that currently ski there.  Our town does not need this expansion and it is irresponsible development

into that is precious forest and nature.  Also, by cutting trees and avalanche control in the proposed development

it will increases the occurance of avalanches in that area.  I strongly am against letting the money hungry

corporate Targhee have their way with what is one of my favorite areas of wilderness and wildlife.  Please do not

let us become an overdeveloped ski town that has sold its soul.


